
 

 

April 27, 2021 

Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:  

 

I am requesting funding for the connection of SR-22 and HWY 431 in surface transportation 

reauthorization legislation.  

The project sponsor for this project is ALDOT and the project is located in Randolph County, Alabama.  

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have many economic benefits 

for the area.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Member of Congress  

 


